
The Ossining Public Library is
grateful for Senator Elijah 

Reichlin-Melnick's support in
securing a $60,000 New York State

grant for the library.

This grant will fund the addition of study
and small meeting rooms, as well as a
space for the Teen Services staff that is
more accessible to the Teen Room.



Matthew Weiss, president of the library's
Board of Trustees, says "The Ossining
Library Board is very appreciative of this
grant and the efforts of Senator Reichlin-
Melnick. Having this support will enable
our dedicated staff to provide enhanced
programs and services to our passionate
patrons."

Library director Karen LaRocca-Fels adds,
"We are so grateful to the Senator for the
grant that he secured for the Ossining
Public Library and the Ossining
community. This project allows us to
provide much needed meeting and study
spaces for our community and also allows
us to provide more support for our
teenaged patrons by positioning our Teen
Services staff nearer to where our teens
use the library."

For updates as these projects progress,
please visit www.ossininglibrary.org .  


